
 

 

Tuesday 4th January 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Dodgeball – Years 3 & 4 

Our next sporting opportunity away from school is on Tuesday 11th January at The Vale Academy, Brigg. This is an 

after-school event, 4:00-5:30pm, with children from other local schools. It is for a maximum of 8 children, so places 

will be allocated on a ‘first come first serve’ basis. 

 

This event is a competitive event against children from other schools in the Brigg area. 

 

We are not providing a bus for this event but will have a staff member present. We ask you to transport or arrange 

transport for your child. Unfortunately, adults will not be able to enter the sports hall and watch the event, in order 

that we try to keep numbers manageable in our COVID times. 

Access to The Vale Academy is at the end of Atherton Way (the road to Lidl and Fun Forest). You should park in the 

bus circle and meet the school adult at the bottom of the bus circle near the rear grass. This is also where you should 

collect your child at 5:30pm. 

 

We will provide our academy tops, but please ensure your child takes appropriate other kit, shoes, water and 

medication (if required). 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to ask.  

A quick reply is requested, by Friday 7th January 2022 

Kind regards 

Mrs Clark 

PE Lead. 

      ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I would like my child  _________________________________________________________ to participate in the 

Dodgeball competition at The Vale Academy, Brigg on Tuesday 11th January 2022(4:00 – 5:30pm) 

                     Please complete as appropriate:  

• I will be transporting my own child. 
 

• _____________________________________ (please give name) will be transporting my child.  
 
 
Name and signature:___________________________________________   Date:________________________ 
 
Emergency Contact number: ________________________________ 


